
Have a fun filled, safe and enjoyable  
summer with your family and friends!!! 

We hope to see you again in the Fall. 

Upcoming Events to Sign up for or Join Us In the Fun: 

 I will once again be sending out newsletters in the fall. They will be coming out  
bi-monthly and I will send them out via email to our current volunteer data base and will 

also post them on the Sunnyslope web site under the Get Involved tab: 
https://sunnyslope.skschools.org/get-involved/volunteer 

Thank you to our PTA! 
It’s been an interesting couple of 
years for our PTA and they have 
done an amazing job of keeping 

things going under unusual  
circumstances. We thank all of 

you that have helped during this 
time for everything you have 

been able to accomplish!! 

A Great Big Thanks goes out to our 5th grade Camp Seymour 
field trip volunteers. Taking our students on field trips is so 
much fun but also a tremendous amount of hard work and  

planning for our teachers and staff.  
Without the help of our parent chaperones we would not be 

able to make these exciting trips happen! 
We appreciate the time you give!!! 

Carol Ewalt 
360-443-3513 

ewalt@skschools.org 

Clearance Paperwork for Fall 
If you are interested in volunteering again in 

the fall, please feel free to update your  
volunteer packet before school starts.  

The main office will re-open on Monday,  
August 22nd and you may fill out the  

required paperwork during office hours. 

Sunnyslope staff is so grateful for the many volunteers we 
have been able to welcome back into our building this year. 

It has been so nice to see our returning  
parents and to welcome some new faces to our  

volunteer base. Thank you for being a part of our school!!! 

Thank You Volunteers 
• Thank you Anne Pontius and Amanda Longton for making our PTA 

and Birthday Boards look so festive throughout the year! 

• Thank you to our PTA Board members for hosting our bowling 
night and movie night. They were both a great success!! 

• We were so excited to be able to host the Annual School Dance         
again this year. Thanks to the many gracious volunteers that 
helped with set up, parking, concessions, DJ’ing, and clean up. 
Your time given to help put this on, made the evening so special 
for all of our attending Sunnyslope families!! 

• Thanks so much for all of you that came out to support our staff 
and students Tuesday during field day. It was so much fun to have 
all of our students back out on the field together enjoying all of 
the games and activities that Mr. Johnson set up. We appreciate 
each and every one of you!!!  

• And lastly, I would like to say ‘Thank You’ to many classroom  
     volunteers that were able to help in various ways throughout the     

school year! I greatly appreciate your dedication to helping our  
  teachers give some kiddos a little bit of extra support and  

encouragement!! 

Special Thanks! 

 Thank you to Suzy Sill, Pi’i Wiseman and Emily 
Martin for helping during picture days. We 
need your caring hands to help the  

         procedure run smoothly! 

 Thank you to Suzy Sill and Ann Pontius for 
working throughout the year on our 
Sunnyslope yearbook. This is a huge undertak-
ing and we appreciate the time you gave to 
capturing another year of Sunnyslope Super-
stars!  

 Thank you to Suzy Sill and Pi’i Wiseman for  
taking care of laminating this year. We  appreci-
ate all of your time and efforts to get the jobs 
done! 

 You really do make a difference!!! 


